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Response from the distribution partner to the safety information  

recomLine HIV-1 & HIV-2 

 
We kindly ask you to send us this reply by e-mail to vigilance@mikrogen.de or by fax to +49 (0) 89-54801-102. 

Please respond by 31.12.2023. Thank you! 

1. I have read and taken note of the recommended measures    □ Yes      □ No 

2. I have forwarded the recommended measures to my recomScan customers.  
My recomScan customers are located in the following countries (see below) 

□ Yes      □ No 

3. I have removed the faulty interpreter recomLine HIV-1 & HIV-2 Rev001 
Build001  
and/or Build002 from my recomScan customers and replaced it with the  
corrected interpreter recomLine HIV-1 & HIV-2 Rev001 Build003. 

□ Yes      □ No 

 
 

 

Name 

Position 

Company 

Street / Number 

Postcode/location 

Date and signature 

 

If no, please give reasons: 

affected countries: 




